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Comments: I object in the strongest possible terms to the fining of no significant impact regarding the F3 Gold

exploration project in Jenny Gulch.  Allowing further development of a gold mine in this critical drainage is a

threat to natural resources, including the water supply to Rapid City and Ellsworth EFB.  Wrong project in the

wrong place and the wrong time.  Thank you for your conisderation.

 


